
 

  

April 7, 2023 
 
 
 
Subject: Upcoming EMWD Construction Near You – Perris North Pipeline Project, Phase II 
 
Dear Neighbor: 
 
Eastern Municipal Water District (EMWD) is committed to being a good neighbor and keeping you informed about 
ongoing activity and construction in your area.  For this reason, we would like to make you aware of a new project 
that will take place in your neighborhood. 
 
In the coming weeks, EMWD will begin work on Phase II of the Perris North Pipeline Project (Project) primarily 
along Kitching Street, and covering a portion of Bay Avenue, Gentian Avenue, Patricia Street, Santiago Drive, 
Los Cabos Drive and Iris Avenue.  This work is part of a three-phase pipeline project that will connect to 
groundwater wells in the southern portion of Moreno Valley as part of the Perris North Groundwater Program 
(Program).  The purpose of this Program is to provide long-term water quality and supply benefits to the region. 
 
The estimated completion date for the Project is Spring 2024.  EMWD is working closely with the City of Moreno 
Valley and surrounding stakeholders to keep community impacts to a minimum; more information can be found 
on the attached fact sheet.  Upon final completion the Project, crews will perform a final paving along the Project 
alignment. 
 
EMWD appreciates your patience and understanding as we work to complete this important Project.  As part of 
our commitment to our customers, EMWD will keep you updated on the status of this work.  You may visit 
www.emwd.org/perrisnorth to sign-up for e-notifications and to learn more. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the specifics of the Project or Program, please contact me at 951-928-3777, 
ext. 4370, or by email at ramireal@emwd.org.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Alma Ramirez 
Public Affairs Officer 


